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Let’s do our bit to help the environment

We have signed up to Duracell ‘The Big Battery Hunt’.  The idea behind this

is to collect as many batteries as we can with the hope of winning a prize

for the school, which includes £3,500 for a garden project, outdoor

equipment or even a Nintendo Switch.

We can also nominate a ‘Battery Recycling Pioneer’! This would be for a

stand-out pupil that has gone the extra mile with their battery recycling

efforts.  This individual could win an Ipad.

We have got 80 small boxes from the company to get students started. The

boxes have a space  for the student’s name, so if they feel they want to be

in with a chance to be a Pioneer, a tally of their battery count will be kept.

Along with this, they will need a background story to include on how they

went about collecting their haul.

There will be a collection tub in the main reception and one in the LNC

office for general collections.

Those students who wish their totals to be collated will need to go to the

LNC office during break or lunchtime to see Miss Judy.

SO PLEASE COLLECT YOUR BOX FROM THE LNC OFFICE OR MAIN

RECEPTION.

Once the boxes have gone please collect in another container, which if

named will be returned.


